
NMTIA 2024 JUAN JOSÉ PEÑA
CONTINUING EDUCATION SCHOLARSHIP

The NMTIA Board will award two (2) Juan José Peña Scholarships in 2024 to assist two (2)
NMTIA members in good standing in attending a national interpreters/ translators conference or
other training.

· Each scholarship amount is $500.
· Scholarship recipients commit to reporting back during a future NMTIA General Membership

meeting about their experience.  
· If the recipients use this scholarship to attend a national interpreter or translator conference,

they may be asked to take materials from NMTIA to distribute at the conference.
· Funds must be used within 24 months of date of award.

Please complete the following form and submit via email to info@nmtia.net  by
November 30, 2024.

1. Have you previously attended a national
interpreter or translator conference?

Yes No

2. Which conference would you like to attend? (If
awarded the scholarship, you can change your
plans later.)

3. Would you be willing to take NMTIA materials to
distribute at a national or regional conference or
training?

Yes No

4. Would you present at a General Membership
Meeting about your experience at the conference?

Yes No

5. For how many years have you been a member of
NMTIA?

(Please add additional pages if necessary to answer questions completely)
6. Explain your past involvement in NMTIA (for example, list activities that you have

attended, posts held, volunteer activities that you’ve participated in)

7. Explain how attending the national conference would benefit you as a translator and/or
interpreter.
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8. Is there anything else you would like us to consider?

Deadline for applications is November 30, 2024.
Please send to: info@nmtia.net

Thank you and good luck!
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